
 
 
 
 

Our Ref: NLN – Bacton Tower 
 
 

London Borough of Camden 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8EQ 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
25th April 2016 
 
 
Dear Sir 
  
PROPOSED MICROWAVE DISH INSTALLATION AT BACTON TOWER, HAVERSTOCK 
ROAD, LISMORE CIRCUS, LONDON, NW5 4PX 

 

 
Please find attached Notice that I am required to serve on you in relation to the above Full 
Planning Application that is being submitted to London Borough of Camden in respect of 
alterations to the existing Bacton Tower building, located at the abovementioned address. 
 
The Full Planning Application is required as New Line Networks are proposing to install two 
0.6m,  two 09.m microwave dishes and an equipment cabinet on the roof of the building.  We 
note the building already houses telecommunications infrastructure on its rooftop. 

 
Should you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me on the number below. I have enclosed a copy of the proposal plans for your perusal. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Martin Harris 

01582 966 909 

PHA Communications Limited 

On behalf of New Line Networks 


